
USTRON HOME!

For more information about the Lustron home project: 

rhdc.org/Lustron
A partnership between 

the Raleigh Historic Development Commission, 
Preservation North Carolina, and the City of Raleigh.

Celebrate Saving Raleigh’s Historic

Our city's last intact Lustron home has been saved 
and moved to a new site at 314 Haywood Street! 

You are cordially invited to join RHDC, Lustron lovers, and local 
preservationists to celebrate this important structure's new lease on life. 

Learn more about the Lustron's history and future plans for the rehab and sale 
of Raleigh's own post-World War II, prefabricated, enameled steel kit home!  

November 17, 2017 | 5:30-7:00 p.m.

Mordecai Historic Park Visitor Center
1101 Wake Forest Rd., Raleigh, NC 27604

Program at 6:15 p.m. featuring a special screening of CoR Communications Department's 
film segments documenting the move and the history of the Lustron house!  




